
January 15, 2010 

Buffalo, NY 14204 

 

RE: C
Letter of Assurances of Utilities 

Dear 

Please allow this letter to confirm that, upon completion of main line construction for 
natural gas . Services will be provided to the 115 residential units at the new C
development site located in the vicinity of in 

New York. Please remembe
application for this service. Please note dependent on the service investigation you may 
or may note have to pay for a service conection. 

Please feel free to call me if you have any questions. 

Very truly yours, 

NATIONAL FUEL GAS COMPANY /13383 MAIN STREET I WILLIAMSVILLE, NY 14221-5887 
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